Due Ml e

THE BRIAN HETRICK MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP

Mr. and Mrs. Jim Hetrick and family established this scholarship in memory
of their son. One scholarship will be awarded each year to a graduating
senior, who plans on attending college. The amount of the award will be
$350.00. Brian was a 1997 Union High School graduate maintaining a 3.5
GPA. He received over 50 academic and athletic awards including being a
member of the National Honor Society and Prom King. He lettered in track,
baseball, and excelled in football. Brian had many accomplishments
throughout high school, college and his young adult life while always
sporting the #35. While succeeding in school and sports he was involved in
the community and in numerous leadership roles.

STUDENT NAME:

CURRENT MAILING ADDRESS:

PARENT/GUARDIAN NAME:

PARENT/GUARDIAN CURRENT MAILING ADDRESS:

PHONE NUMBER:

SCHOOL OF HIGHER LEARNING YOU PLAN TO ATTEND NEXT YEAR:

(Include letter of acceptance if available.)

BRIEFLY DESCRIBE YOUR GOALS AND WHAT YOU SEE YOURSELF DOING
FIVE TO SIX (5-6) YEARS FROM NOW:




WHY DO YOU FEEL THAT YOU ARE DESERVING OF THIS SCHOLARSHIP
AWARD?

ACADEMIC HONORS:

EXTRA-CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES:

CITIZENSHIP AND COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT:

The scholarship recipient will be announced each year at the annual West Central High
School Honors Night program, typically held the first Tuesday of May each year.

The scholarship will be paid as follows: The scholarship will be paid by the Brian Hetrick
Family upon proof of payment for incurred educational expenses such as Tuition, Room
and Board or Books. Proof of payment shall be in the form of a cancelled check or credit
card receipt.

This form must be signed by the applicant and dated.

Signature Date




